



Name _____

Date _____

THE HEIMLICH MANEUVER

Have you ever seen a person choking on his or her food? Perhaps he or she needed the Heimlich maneuver. What is the Heimlich maneuver? It is a maneuver that can save a person from choking to death. Henry Heimlich was a doctor who in 1974 published information on the Heimlich maneuver. His methods of how to help someone from choking have saved over 50,000 people from dying.

The Heimlich maneuver is a simple method, but it must be followed correctly. It should only be attempted after appropriate training. People can sometimes cause more harm to a victim if they perform this maneuver without training. When a piece of food gets lodged in the windpipe, it keeps you from breathing. This means that oxygen can't get to the brain. The brain can go no longer than four to six minutes without oxygen. That's why it is important to get the food out of the windpipe as quickly as possible.

You can use the Heimlich maneuver to help other people. If you see a person choking, stand behind him or her and put both arms around the person's waist. Have the person lean forward just a little bit. Place one hand between the person's belly button and the rib cage. Make a fist with this hand. Be sure that your thumb is facing the stomach. Place your other hand over the fist. Press your open hand onto the hand in a fist in a sharp upward movement. This should force air out from the body to push out the blocked food.

STORY QUESTIONS

1. Who was the Heimlich maneuver named after?
 - a. Jonathon Heimlich, Ph.D.
 - b. Jason Heimlich
 - c. Frederick Heimlich III
 - d. Henry Heimlich, M.D.
2. Based on reading the passage, where does the food get lodged?
 - a. in the windpipe
 - b. in the stomach
 - c. in the liver
 - d. in the intestine
3. Which paragraph would help you answer the previous question?
 - a. second paragraph
 - b. first paragraph
 - c. fourth paragraph
 - d. third paragraph
4. Without air, what happens to the brain?
 - a. It can't get the oxygen it needs to be healthy.
 - b. It will not be able to perform certain functions.
 - c. It will go into a coma.
 - d. The brain begins to override the intake of air.